SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
April 18, 2012
SPECIAL EVENTS: 
April 3- Math Parade, on a clear, beautiful spring afternoon students having made a personal math goal for March and having made their goal walked behind the fire truck, carried signs and chanted “we like math”
April 4- Second grade field trip to the Cincinnati Museum Center 
April 5- The participants and winners of an Art Contest went to UK for awards and a tour
April 6- Egg Hunts
April 18- Channel 12 Meteorologist Michelle Boutilette did an assembly on weather- Barb McKittrick planned this
April 19- Proficient and Distinguished Award’s Ceremony (the Medals!)

April 20- Donuts with Dads
April 20- Magic Show- this is motivating to do the best on year-end tests (paid for by PTSO)

April 26- Student of the Month lunch

April 27- Registration for next year’s Kindergarten

April 27- Talent Show K thru 3 Emily Klar planned this

April 27- SBDM Election for teachers and parents

April 30- 1st grade field trip to Lexington Baseball game (Gallatin Steel grant)
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT and TRAININGS:

April 4- Faculty meeting planning next year’s training and end of this year activities
April 12- 12 teachers are going to Katherine Winn Elementary to see Thinking Strategies in practice. They are led by Pam Scudder and Shonda Dunn.
April 18- Early Release- Writing Archive check day
PLAYGROUND REPORT:

April 16- Principal checked equipment and it is in good working order.

HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH! AND WHO DID IT!
1. Bonnie Humphries and the Math Committee planned an excellent Math Parade. This is the 3rd annual parade. It is building a new focus on math skills and helping students know they are good at and enjoy math. It represents us well in the community.

2. SBDM will be restructuring our committee system to more effectively monitor RTI, Program Reviews, Curriculum, Culture, and Budget next year. 
3. PTSO  is finishing a terrific year helping our school be better. They meet monthly following an agenda. Their money raisers have left money in the bank for next year and they are selecting priorities for using their funds. 
